
Circus Play Performance in the Children’s
Towns

Sunday, August 31, at 11.00 in the Children’s Town and at At 3:00 PM in the “Fantāzija” Children’s Park, a circus play “Adventures in the Village of Little Wise Ones” will take place to

celebrate the start of the new school year.
Together with the puppy Bosi, the big Fly, and the bunny Hammer, children will embark on an adventure in a fun play performance. Afterwards, kids will have the chance to learn circus tricks

and create a new talent show together.

Featuring the Liepāja Traveling Circus BEZTEMATA.

Come and let’s joyfully spend the last day of summer together!

Wishing you a new school year full of knowledge and discoveries!

Free admission.

The event is supported by the Ventspils State City Municipality and organized by the Ventspils Culture Center.


